
April 2nd 1924

Dear Hr .Soy,

I have recently had a letter from 
Capt.C.de Haleisaye-Meluy, regarding the possibility 
of hi a son coming to Canada, and I am advising him 
that we will be glad to do anything to facilitate 
his visit.

Dr.Harrison of our Agricultural 
Department is arranging to keep him during the summer 
without any fees, providing he is willing to do some 
work in one of the Departments which, I gather, is 
his desire.

. It occurred to me that you might be 
pleased to know this and to have one or two copies 
of Dr.Harrison’s Report which I enclose herewith.

It is very interesting for us to receive 
applications of this nature from France, and it is 
a great pleasure for us to do anything we can to 
help our old friends.

Yours faithfully ,

Principal

Mr.Philippe Roy,
High Commissioner,

17, Boulevard des Capucines, 
Paris, France.


